



# Paradox Valley School PTO

School News for December, 2016

## Students of the Month



## Preschool Olivia Scott

Olivia is a kind, caring friend. She is a rule follower and a good example for her fellow classmates. Olivia has a bright smile and personality that bring a smile to others. We enjoy having her in our class.

## Elementary

#### David Garcia, 2<sup>nd</sup> Grade

David is a very loyal and respectful friend. He has very strong character and is kind to all his classmates. He is a very hard worker and always puts his best foot forward. David has a love for learning and is extremely knowledgeable about animals and dinosaurs.

### UPCOMING EVENTS

#### December 3<sup>rd</sup>

6-8<sup>th</sup> grade Lego Robotics Competition in Durango

#### December 5<sup>th</sup>

SAC meeting 5:30 at PVS & via gotomeeting.com

#### December 6<sup>th</sup>

PVS Board meeting 6:30

#### December 13<sup>th</sup>

PTO meeting 6:30 via phone & gotomeeting.com

#### December 14<sup>th</sup>

Holiday Performance and Cookie Auction fundraiser Starts at 6:30pm

#### December 16<sup>th</sup>

End of Second Quarter K-8

End of First Semester H.S.

## December 17<sup>th</sup> - Jan 3<sup>rd</sup>

Winter Holiday Break

## Middle/High School

#### Caleb Jones, 11th Grade

Caleb is a good friend to all the students in the high school and often solves social problems in our classroom. He did a great job of turning in all his Trigonometry and English assignments on time. He also does his best work in Trigonometry and English.

## Staff Pick of the Month



## Ms. Rosie, K-3<sup>rd</sup> Grade Teacher

Ms. Rosie was selected by the students as the Staff Pick of the Month. Ms. Rosie is an excellent teacher and makes every student feel special. She inspires hope, ignites the imagination, and instills a love of learning. She is a shining light in our school.

## New School Shirts!

The Student Council has designed new school shirts and is selling: t-shirts (\$12), long sleeve shirts (\$20), and hoodies (\$27). A pre-order form will be sent home on Monday the 5<sup>th</sup>. We encourage families and students to buy shirts to help support their school!

## Mountain Bike Raffle

The Student Council is holing a raffle for a brand new red Huffy mountain bike! Tickets are on sale now and cost \$3 per ticket, \$5 for two. They can be purchased from any Student Council Member. It will be raffled during the Holiday Performance/ Cookie auction on Wednesday, December 14<sup>th</sup>.

# WINTER COAT DRIVE & EXCHANGE!!

We understand how quickly children outgrow clothing and how costly it can be to purchase new items. We plan on having gently worn winter items on hand including both children's and adult items.

**To Donate**: please drop off any clean, gently worn coats, hats, gloves, mittens, or scarves at the PVS office during regular business hours through Thursday, January 19<sup>th</sup>, 2017.

#### To Select an Item:

If you or your family can use a coat, please stop by and see if you can find something to meet your needs. Items can be picked up / selected after
December 5<sup>th</sup>, 2016